


Photo report for site visit conducted on 25 April 2023: 

 
Photo 1: View of the turnoff from the N2 onto the farm’s primary access road  

Photo 2: Site photo of the site where the new development is proposed (facing east).  



 
Photo 3: Site photo of the site where the new development is proposed (facing east).  

 
Photo 4: Site photo from the site where the new development is proposed (facing west).  

 
Photo 5: Site photo from the site where the new development is proposed (facing northeast).  



 

 

 

 

 
Photo 6: Onsite dam located adjacent (south) to the proposed development site.    

 
Photo 7: Registered onsite composting facility 
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